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Dear Federal Government, 
I am writing to raise my concerns that the Federal  Labor Government is intending on extending the northen Territory intervention. I believe that Aboriginal people's 
opposition to this extension must be listened to and that Governments work with Aboriginal people to empower communities.  
  
  
Grace Drahm 




